Brea thitt CO un ty Making Breathitt County
Water DiS triCt A Better Place One Drop at a Time.

November 23, 2022

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, Ky 40601

RE: Breathitt County Water District, Case No. 2022-00136
Dear Ms. Bridwell,

This letter is in response to the Kentucky Public Service Commission’s Order on July 25, 2022, in which the
commission directed Breathitt County Water District (Breathitt County) to file status updates every two
months to report on its efforts to cure its filing deficiencies.

The flooding in Eastern Kentucky and RCAP’s current workload resulted in adding time to updating the
current rate case documentation. RCAP and Breathitt County Water District have since resumed working
to finalize the updated information in order to cure the filing deficiencies. RCAP anticipates presenting
the results of the updated financial documentation to Breathitt County’s Board at their December board
meeting and filing the updated documentation shortly thereafter.

Thank you,

Estill McIntosh, Manager




